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Dear Parents and Carers of Year 5 and 6, 

Independent Travellers

In Year 5 and Year 6, children have the option to travel home independently before 17:30. Children leaving school after 17:30 will require collection by an adult. 

If you intend for your child to travel home on their own, we kindly request written permission. 

It's important to return the permission slip promptly so that we can keep our records up to date. Please note that only children with explicit permission to travel home independently will be permitted to do so. 

This policy is in place to ensure the safety and well-being of your children.

For Year 6 parents, please be aware that even if your child travelled independently last year, we will require written permission once again for this academic year.

Kind Regards

Galiema Amien-Cloete
Executive Head of School 

I give permission for my child:__________________________________ (child’s name)

in ____________________________________________________________ Class to walk home 

alone from school each day. I understand that if a trip or activity results in the child leaving school after 17:30, they will need to be collected by an adult.

Signed Parent/Carer:



PRINT NAME:



Relationship to child:



Date: 
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